
Hello, 
 
I would like to add my opinion to the public agenda with regards to the proposed 
widening of Wonderland Road for vehicular-use only and a ring road. I do not support 
either proposal due to their extreme cost to build and (more importantly) maintain the 
roads; both projects will only lead to induced demand and we will be left with an 
unresolved traffic issue once again.  
 
People are compelled to take the most effective form of transportation, why must 
London only incentivize and subsidize the use of personal vehicles when other forms of 
transportation are more space-efficient and more environmentally-friendly with the 
proper infrastructure to maximize their effectiveness? I sincerely hope this council does 
not seriously pursue either project when there are more effective and efficient means to 
resolve traffic. 
 
Regards, 
Jason Sunio 
 


